
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 655000 – Email: ffn1@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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March 2022

DERBY STREET

Dates for the Diary:
14TH – 18TH MARCH – BRITISH SCIENCE WEEK

We will be taking part in lots of science experiments. 

THURSDAY 17TH MARCH – ST PATRICK’S DAY
Come dressed in green and gold. 

WC 21ST MARCH – MOTHERS DAY HAMPER RAFFLE
tickets to go on sale Monday 21st March 2022 on collection from nursery. 

FRIDAY 25TH MARCH – NURSERY CLOSED FOR STAFF TRAINING
15TH APRIL - WORLD ART DAY

We will be creating lots of masterpieces. 

LOOK WHAT WE HAVE BEEN DOING
We have had lots of fun exploring our feelings, emotions, and senses.
The Farmers children have been learning about their own feelings and how their actions can impact 
others. The children took part in a week of completing random acts of kindness where they shared kind 
quotes with their children’s through our kindness bucket. In the bucket we put lots of different notes and 
picked them out at random for our friends. We also created beautiful nature leaves with kind messages 
on them and made delicious heart biscuits for our families. 
The Lamb’s children have been exploring and learning linked to their favourite nursery rhymes. We 
created our own flour sensory bees, made wheels on the bus biscuits and enjoyed playing in shaving 
foam, scented paint and gloop. 

WHAT WE WILL BE DOING NEXT
We are going to be exploring science and reactions alongside learning about colours and
mixing colours. focusing on the prime areas yellow, red and blue. 


